NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED CHANGES TO
CHAPTER 15 OF THE MANITOWOC MUNICIPAL CODE

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held, pursuant to Wis. Stat.
Section 62.23(7)(i) in the Common Council Chambers of City Hall in the City of Manitowoc on
Monday, July 18, 2016, at 6:35 p.m. for the purpose of hearing any and all interested parties in
the matter of proposed changes to Chapter 15 of the Manitowoc Municipal Code.

Proposed Changes: Eliminating the requirement for Community Living Arrangements
with fewer than 9 residents to obtain a conditional use permit relative to Section 62.23(7)l 1 & 2
of the Wisconsin Statutes

A copy of the ordinance identifying all changes included in the amendment to Chapter 15
of the Manitowoc Municipal Code is available in the City Clerk's Office.

If you need accommodation for this meeting, please notify the City Clerk’s office at least
48 hours in advance of the meeting (or as soon as possible after the meeting is posted, if

posted less than 48 hours prior to the meeting time) at 686-6950.

Dated this 24th day of June, 2016.

Published July 4 & 11, 2016
(Signed) Jennifer Hudon, City Clerk
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